
January 4, 2016 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:38pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Members Matt Hull, Victoria Gudeman, Gina Ellis and Ken Lord 
and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for December, 2015 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $95,088.82 
 
Mr. Hull noted that the BKRWB agreed that the Boonsboro Municipal Utilities Commission would 
purchase a correlator for leak detection in both towns. For its part, Keedysville would contribute $8,104, 
the amount received from the FY 2015 annual true-up, to the cost of the correlator. It would be used in 
Keedysville to do an annual leak detection and also for any perceived, sudden increases in water loss. 
 
Ms. Ellis asked if the Town flushes its hydrants. She was told that not currently, but it is something that 
will need to done in the near future. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:48pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


